MINUTES
	The Board of Trustees, Town of Harrold, met in regular session on Monday, November 8, 2021 at City Hall. President Becker called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. with Dean Becker, Mike Bartels and Marty Winckler, Trustees, and Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer in attendance. 
	NOTE: All motions are unanimous unless otherwise noted.
	MOTION by Bartels to approve the Agenda for the November 8th meeting. Second by Winckler. Motion carried. 
	MOTION by Bartels to approve the Minutes for the October 11th Regular Meeting and the October 19th Special Meeting, with the correction on the minutes from the 11th that the special meeting was the 19th instead of the 20th.  Second by Becker.  Motion carried.
	Board would like to contact Joel Johnson to provide services in regards to code enforcement for the town.
	Discussion was held regarding having the city attorney present for the December meeting, if ordinances are in place at that time.
	Discussion was held on the railroad tracks and trying to get the last crossing repaired so that the repairs on the street can begin.
	Discussion was held regarding Hazard Mitigation – there should be grant money available after the first of the year that the town can apply for to replace one of the fire/weather sirens.
	Board reached out to Gibson Construction to see when the doors would be replaced on the bus shed; Gibson is waiting on one of the doors still to complete the project.
The following bills were submitted and approved for payment: US Postal Service $174.00 stamps; Cardmember Services $317.30 paper and software renewals; Venture Communications $297.89 phone internet and website renewal; Northwestern Energy $717.37 electric and street lights; Envirotech $53.75 trash service; Poppe Enterprises $64.00 pest service; Dakota Pump & Control $357.14 pump repair; Sarah Rheinbolt $526.10 October wages; SDPAA $4431.65 insurance renewal; SDML Workers Compensation $448.00 insurance renewal; Mid Dakota Water $116.00 water and sewer; Highmore Herald $47.87 publishing; South Dakota 811 $187.95 one call service.
	President Becker declared the meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.  The next regular meeting will be December 13th at 7 pm.
Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer

